
Eco-School Newsletter 2025
At Cippenham Nursery School we are proud to have our green Eco-School award.

  As part of being an Eco-School we have a few exciting challenges ahead for you and your child to
get involved in.

**Big Spring Clean- 21  st   March to 6  th   April **  

The children have enjoyed taking part in the Big Spring Clean. We have used our litter picker and we
have collected 7 bags of rubbish from around the Nursery.

   If you would like to borrow a litter picker, please see your keyworker to do your part.

 **Earth Hour- 22  nd   April**  

 Our power, Our planet

 Take part by having an hour of NO electricity. At Nursery we shall have 30 
minutes of NO electricity in the morning and afternoon.

Please share your pictures on Tapestry of how you have helped. 

**BIG BATTERY RECYCLE**

We are taking part in the Big Battery Hunt 2025.

The aim is to increase the number of batteries currently being recycled.

   Your families are being challenged to collect as many used batteries as
you can.   

                        For those wishing to take part please ask your keyworker for a battery box.

There will be a prize for the most batteries collected!

      

Have a Safe and Happy Eco 
Easter!


